




BILL SORENSEN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP


This scholarship is given in memory of former student and St. Edward community member Bill Sorensen.  Bill worked for the City of St. Edward and in the surrounding Ag community. He was an active member of the St. Edward Volunteer Fire Department and of his church family. The people and community of St. Edward were very important to Bill. 

One $200 scholarship will be awarded to a senior from St. Edward High School, District #17, who plans to further his or her education after high school.  The funds for this scholarship will be available one month after beginning   college  providing the student is still enrolled and attending. 

Students must meet the following requirements to be eligible for the scholarship:

1.	Be a senior of St. Edward Public School.

2.	Special consideration will be given for a post-secondary Ag Major but other majors will be considered.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Deadline:  March 1.  Return application to the School Counselor.





BILL SORENSEN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

Name___________________________________________

 Address__________________________________________

Please use as much room as you need in order to answer these questions completely.


What field of study will you enter? 





What post-secondary institution do you plan to attend?





Bill worked for the City of St. Edward and in the Ag community.  If you plan to return to St. Edward, tell us how you would continue to make St. Edward a better community.





















